
DISIPLINARY HEARING UPDATE 

A disciplinary hearing was conducted on Tuesday 23rd March 2021 in the presence of 
four BHRC directors to hear the facts of an incident in York Raceway on Saturday 4th 
July involving Mr.Jonjo McMeekin.  The hearing was held in Mr McMeekin’s absence 
at his request. 

The panel found that Mr McMeekin was guilty of being in contravention of Rule S29. 

Due to the serious nature of the incident and taking into account a previous offence 
during the 2019 season the panel imposed the following penalties. 

i) That Mr Jonjo McMeekin be suspended as a BHRC licence-holder for a 
period of 36 calendar months, 18 months of which will be suspended.  This 
period to be back dated to the day of the incident 04.07.20, which means in 
practice he will be able to apply for a BHRC licence on 04.02.22 , providing 
all other criteria are met. 

ii) A fine in the sum of £2500, payable prior to applying for a BHRC licence in 
the future. 

 


